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Broadway Safety Improvement Project
The City of Cambridge plans to add separated bike lanes and make related safety 
improvements on Broadway from Quincy St to Portland St.

Proposed Street 
Layout 
With one-side street 
parking and one way 
bike lanes on each side.

Street Layout Changes
Separated Bike Lanes
 
We will move bike lanes against the curb and 
separate them from moving vehicles with white 
flex-posts.

Reduce Parking
 
This project will reduce on-street parking.  
We haven’t finished design, but we hope to 
maintain about 40% of the current spaces.

Upcoming 
Community Events
Tuesday, January 28, 2025
6 p.m. - 8 p.m.
Virtual Community Meeting
Zoom

Tuesday, February 4, 2025
4 p.m. - 6 p.m.
In-Person Open House #1
Fletcher-Maynard Academy
225 Windsor St

Thursday, February 6, 2025
6 p.m. - 8 p.m.
In-Person Open House #2
City Hall Annex, Second Floor
344 Broadway
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